
From: pbs
To: James Feenan
Subject: FW: MHRB
Date: Monday, April 8, 2024 12:58:45 PM

Please see the attached Public Comment.

Public comment was sent to the wrong email, advised Catherine to please send over to the PBS Commissions email
in the future to ensure we can process it and post the comments since that email is checked more regularly.

-----Original Message-----
From: Catherine Potenza <cpotenza@mcn.org>
Sent: Saturday, April 6, 2024 11:46 AM
To: pbs <pbs@mendocinocounty.gov>
Subject: MHRB

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Members of the Mendocino Historic Review Board

I voice my strong support for Kathleen Camerons comments re. MHRB She has served and protected the town’s
historical status for decades.

What’s more, the Review Board and Mendocino provide the county with income derived from the protection of the
town’s historical status which benefits the county.

Thank you.
Catherine Potenza
45131 Calpella St.
Mendocino, Ca 95460
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